
                                         Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 

In collaboration with 

Department of Environment, Government of NCT, Delhi 

 

The Department of Environment, GNCTD, organized the 'Red Light On, Gaadi Off' 

campaign to increase public awareness about the importance of turning off vehicles at red 

lights, aiming to reduce pollution in Delhi. Supporting this cause, the Eco-club at Shyam Lal 

College organized a one-week 'Sankalp Sabha' from November 3
rd

 to 9
th

, 2023. This event, 

in line with the campaign, focused on addressing the high levels of air pollution in Delhi, 

highlighted by the city's alarming Air Quality Index (AQI), which poses significant health 

risks. A committed team of 30 volunteers led this initiative, pledging to reduce pollution and 

increase awareness in Shahdara, the college's surrounding area. Additionally, they engaged 

their classmates in this initiative by giving presentations on the topic. Their efforts to promote 

eco-friendly practices are vital in mitigating the harmful effects of air pollution. 

 

 

 



 

  
 

 



 

 


